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amendments. Tony Allen informed the Panel that such request has already been 
sent to OFT with no response. The Panel insisted on contacting OFT again to have 
the letter issued 

 Sarah Langley was asked to investigate who should be contacted at Yoshki regarding 
members who leave 

 Chris Mason noted that Yoshki have contacted Motor Codes regarding attaching 
other logos to the sponsor's website, however the issue was regarded as no high 





 Paul Sharpe enquired why TSI would not issue a press release for VBRA audit. Tony 
 Allen informed the Panel that this is an individual choice of each code sponsor how 
 they would like to advertise their audit's results. If a code sponsor required a press 
 release from TSI for their audit results, TSI would accommodate this request 

 Chris Mason suggested that code sponsors could be awarded with a certificate after 
 a successful audit 

 the schedule for the following code sponsors' audits has been arranged 

 Tony Allen confirmed that the long term plan is to carry out the audits annually 
 
 

vi. Conference Communications Report and TSI Conference 2014 space decision 
 




